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Assemblyman Mike Miller 
District 38 

Representing the communities of Ridgewood, Glendale, 

Woodhaven, Richmond Hill, and Ozone Park 
 

Working for you 24/7 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE:  

● Greeting 

● Community events  

● Future events 
 

Dear Friends, 

As we approach the New Year, I am beginning to prepare for another legislative 

session to commence in Albany.  I want to thank you for allowing me to represent 

our community and fight for issues that are most important to us as a member of the 

New York State Assembly.  Moving forward, I want to urge you all to reach out to 

my office with issues of importance to you and with ideas that you believe can help 

to make our community an even better place to live. I am here working for you 24/7 

to address any issues or concerns you may have.  

Below you will find some events that took place within our community.  I look 

forward to hearing from you all and I want to wish everyone a happy New Year and 

all the best to you and your family. 

Sincerely,  

 

Mike Miller 

Member of Assembly 

 

December 2015 
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Community Events  

Aktion Club Christmas Party 

 
On December 12, 2015, Assemblyman Miller and Glendale Kiwanis hosted their annual Aktion 

Club Christmas Party. During this event, members of the Forest Hills Aktion Club were invited 

to come and enjoy dinner and they also received a surprise visit from Santa. 

In the Christmas Spirit… 
Assemblyman Miller and Senator Addabbo   

Host Their Annual Christmas Party 

                                                               
Left photo: Councilman Eric Ulrich, Ed Wendell, Senator Addabbo, and Assemblyman Miller.                                                                                        

Right Photo: Queens Borough President Melinda Katz, Assemblyman Miller, and Senator Addabbo.  

On December 14, 2015, Assemblyman Miller and Senator Addabbo hosted a Christmas party opened to 

all of the members of the community at the Avenue Diner on Jamaica Avenue. It was an opportunity to 

thank our constituents for working with us throughout the year. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assemblyman Miller & the Vietnam 

Veterans Join Together to Remember 

Pearl Harbor 

 

On December 7, 2015, Assemblyman Miller and the 

Vietnam Veterans- Chapter 32 came together for Mass at 

Saint Pancras Church to commemorate all the lives lost at 

Pearl Harbor.  
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Diwali- Holiday Celebration 

 

On December 2, 2015, Assemblyman Miller took part in a Diwali Celebration along with many members of 

the South Asian 4 Better New York. Celebrations and organizations like these help to preserve important 

cultural traditions of our community and provide an opportunity for the community to take part in these 

traditions together.  

 

 

On December 13, 2015, Assemblyman Miller was given the 

honor of receiving the Freedom Award from the Knights of 

Lithuania for all the work he has done in the community and 

for his continued partnership with the organization.  

Assemblyman Miller Receives 

Freedom Award from the 

Knights of Lithuania  



 

 

 

                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ASSEMBLYMAN                       

IN YOUR AREA: 

We invite you to please come and visit Assemblyman Miller 

with any questions, concerns, or to apply for a FREE SENIOR 

EMERGENCY MEDICAL ID CARD: 

Woodhaven Residents' Block Association                                             

84-20 Jamaica Ave, Woodhaven, NY 11421                                                                                                                                                          

January 14, February 11                                                                  

6:30PM- 7:30PM 

Ridgewood Older Adult Senior Center                                                                                                                                                         

5914 70th Ave, Ridgewood, NY 11385                                                                                                                                                                                      

January 8, February 16, March 4                                                    

10:30AM- 11:30AM 

Woodhaven Richmond Hill Senior Center                                                                                                                                                         

89-02 91st Street Woodhaven, NY 11421                                                                                                                               

February 22, March 18                                                                    

10:30AM- 12:00PM  

Richmond Hill Block Association                                                  

110-08 Jamaica Ave, Richmond Hill, NY 11418                                

January 27                                                                                         

6:00pm- 7:00pm 
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Assemblyman Miller invites you to take part in any of our future events: 

  

******GET INVOLVED IN YOUR COMMUNITY****** 
We invite you to please share your thoughts with us by answering the following questions: 

Currently in NYC, there is a program that helps with graffiti cleanup on buildings. If you know of any 

graffiti in your area, please be sure to contact our office with the location information and we will share 

that information with the proper agencies.  

1. In your community, how widespread do you think graffiti has become?  

2. When it comes to your community, what is your biggest concern?                                                                           

               We ask that you answer these questions via email or feel free to call our office at 718-805-0950. 

 

Please join us and take part in our 

ANNUAL VALENTINES 

FOR VETERANS 

PROGRAM 

We will be collecting 

 Personalized Cards 

expressing gratitude for the 

sacrifices our Veterans have 

made for our Country  

 Candy (sugar-free snacks a 

plus) 

 Toiletries  

 New clothing  

We will be collecting donations until 

February 12, 2015 

Please drop them at our district 

office: 

Office of Assemblyman Miller                 

83-91 Woodhaven Boulevard     

Woodhaven, NY 11421                      

718-805-0950 


